ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: January 26, 2024

Subject: R-4-24: The 2024 City of Annapolis Comprehensive Plan

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to adopt a new comprehensive plan to provide guidance on

future land use for the City of Annapolis.

Impact of legislation on operations
The City is pleased to submit the Comprehensive Plan to Council after a lengthy process that

brought together citizen input, city council feedback, data analysis, and best practices from the
planning profession and other jurisdictions. The City is required by the State of Maryland to
adopt a Comprehensive Plan every ten years. Failure to do so can result in the loss of state aid.
This legislation will enable normal operations to continue.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation does not impact staffing.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



